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URGENT MESSAGE FROM THE TRUSTEES
Firstly, we would like to say thank you to all our supporters - together we have achieved a great deal.  

The Children and Young People at Unity School in Freretown, Mombasa are continuing their education in a safe environment, with a cooked meal each school day and medical care when they need it.

You may have read from our social media or newsletters that we were fortunate in receiving a legacy in 2016, that has enabled us to build a permanent school building which is due to open at the end of September 2018.  The existing temporary corrugated sheeting buildings were overcrowded and caused problems during the rainy season. This created a desperate situation for several months each year.
However, we are now facing a very difficult time in raising enough money for the daily running of Unity School and the furbishment of the new classrooms.  Our aim has always been for Unity School, itself, to be as self-sufficient as possible and we,  working with the Management Team at Unity School believe this could be achieved  in about 5 years. When we purchased the land for Unity School in 2006 the school relied very heavily on us for financial support.  Today, Unity School is 67% financially self- sufficient.   The new school building and good examination results  will enable Unity to attract more fee paying pupils, thus supporting those who cannot afford to pay, but our support for the next few years is vital. .  There will  still be the orphanage, medical programme and secondary education to pay for.
To enable us to continue our support to Unity School, we require an additional £6,000 per year.  If we were able to secure 100 supporters to donate £5 a month, we would achieve this target.
We are very aware of the financial struggles in the UK and times are uncertain for us all, but if you were able to commit £5 a month (even if it was only for 1 year), your support would be greatly appreciated.
Please help us to see Unity School through their ‘final step’ to self-sufficiency.  We have come such a long way and we have met so many amazing people who have enabled our scholars to escape from poverty through education. 
Since you are reading this letter from our website, go to “Support Us” to download details of setting up a standing order form.   If you are UK tax payer, your gift can be worth even more. A “Gift Aid” form can be downloaded from our website – Click on “Support Us”. Or contact our treasurer for help or advice: c.azzaro@mombasachildren.org.uk
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